Marguerite Palmer

The percentage of zero emission cars you want shipped to New Mexico in 2027 is too high for the
economy, and for the state which is primarily rural. We do not have the infrastructure to provide for
charging stations in the extremely rural areas of the state and people will be having to drive out of
their way to recharge their vehicles on a regular basis. Lower emission, hybrid vehicles need to be
included.



